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Dear Parents and Carers, 
        
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Our Harvest Celebration was the highlight of our week here 
at St Augustine’s.  Rev. Ricky came to lead our service 
along with our pupil worship team.  The children produced 
the Harvest display themselves and the Foodbank loved 
the way in which they had sorted the food into tins, pasta 
etc. which made their collection so easy the following day. 
We would like to thank the whole community for their kind 
donations of food produce which certainly reflected this half 
term’s value of ‘Generosity’. 
 

We would also like to thank the PTFA for their hard work in 
organising Movie Night, which the children thoroughly 
enjoyed.  There was a delicious smell of popcorn in the 
classrooms.  
 

Next half term will be very busy with the fun of Christmas 
fast approaching.  Please keep a close look at the school 
calendar to see when various events are taking place.  In 
the meantime; we wish you all an enjoyable half term break 
and look forward to seeing you all again on Tuesday 29th 
October. 
 

Amanda Howes - Headteacher 
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 Thank You Rev. Ricky 

Attendance 

 

 

 

Raising attendance continues to be a top priority at 
our school.  We aim to continue to beat the National 
Average and achieve a minimum of 96% attendance. 
 

The whole school community is working hard to 
maintain good attendance levels; we value every 
second our children spend learning and understand 
the impact it has on their achievement. 
 

Our class attendance figures for this week are: 
Year 1 – 97.50%            Year 2 – 96.21% 
Year 3 – 98.00%      Year 4 – 96.79% 

          Year 5 – 100%           Year 6 – 99.17% 
 

Year 5 were our attendance bear winners and 
Years 5 and 6 receive a Mufti Day for 99+%.    

Our attendance for this academic 
year is… 

97.17% 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
This week was ‘Thank Your Vicar’ week.  Our pupils 
produced cards for Rev. Ricky to thank him for all the work 
that he, and his family, do for our school.  We really enjoy 
the Collective Worships, Church Activity Days and Services 
that he leads for us.  Thank you Rev. Ricky. 
 
 

 

 

   

 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

‘Let your light shine before others that they may see your good deeds and glorify your Father in heaven.’  Matthew 5:16 

PE Clothing 

The weather  is becoming colder now.   Please  
provide your child with jogging bottoms to wear  
for PE on colder days as PE  continues to  take  
place outside in the Autumn term. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

   

 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

St.   Augustine’s   Academy  is  once  again  
supporting the Royal British Legion’s Poppy  
Appeal.   
 
Poppies will be available from Friday 18th October for those 
who wish   to  donate;  merchandise   such   as wrist bands, 
reflective poppies etc. will also be on sale for 50p to £1.50. 
Please give generously.  Thank you. 
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Please check the school website or App for  
the   whole   year’s   diary   and   for    more  
information about St. Augustine’s Academy.    
 
Please note that dates  sometimes  need  to   
change.  We will notify you if this happens. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
      

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Tue. 29th Oct. Children Return to School 

Fri. 1st Nov. 2:30pm EYFS Stay and Play Session 

Thu. 7th Nov. Individual Pupil Photos 

Fri. 8th Nov Year 4 and 5 – Aladdin Cinema Visit 

Mon. 11th Nov. 

Remembrance Day – Children belonging to 

uniformed organisations e.g. Cubs, 

Brownies, may wear their uniforms to 

school. 

Fri. 15th Nov. Children in Need – Mufti Day 

Admission Arrangements Consultation 

Admission Arrangements for 2021/2022 Academic Year 

Dear Parents & Carers. 

By law, we are required to send out our admissions policy for 

consultation every 7 years, even if there have been no changes 

during that period.  We can confirm that there have been no 

changes to our admission criteria. 

Our consultation period will start on Monday 21st October 2019 

and end on Monday 2nd December 2019.  If you have any 

questions or queries relating to the Admission Policy for 

2021/2022, please contact Miss Drennan in the school office. 

The Admissions Policy can be found on our school website. 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Celebrations 

Well Done  
to the following children. 

 
Star of the Week  

 
Reception - Mason 

Year 1 – Riley 
Year 2 – Poppy 
Year 3 – Ryan 
Year 4 – Khaliq 
Year 5 – Jake 

Year 6 – Kaitlyn 
 

 ‘SELF’ Pupil of the Week  
 

Reception – Ronnie 
Year 1 – Shelby 
Year 2 – Tyler 
Year 3 – Riley 

Year 4 – Mason 
Year 5 – Alfie 

Year 6 – Darlean 
 

  Reader of the Week  
 

Reception - Roman 
Year 1 – Hayden 

Year 2 – Lilly 
Year 3 – Amelia 
Year 4 – Peyton 
Year 5 – Kayla 
Year 6 – Shea 

 
  Housepoints   

 
Neptune - 209 

Mars - 243 
Earth - 252 

Venus – 218 
 

 

Value of the Half Term 

SELF Question of the Week 

What is self-esteem? 

Word of the Week 

Abundance means ‘A large quantity of something.’  

We had an abundance of food donated for our Harvest 
Celebration.  Try to use the word abundance in your 
speaking and writing this week. 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Diary Dates 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dunstable Half Term Holiday Treasure Hunt 



 

 

 

Mental Health 


